Communication from Public

Name: Christine O’Brien
Date Submitted: 10/18/2020 05:44 PM
Council File No: 17-1115

Comments for Public Posting: Tour buses should be restricted in Hollywoodland (tract 6450) for
these safety reasons: *We have PAVED substandard, windy,
narrow, steep street widths ranging from 17-20 feet *generally no
sidewalks. *Our neighborhood is also in a VSFHZ ( very serve
fire hazard zone). *We have restricted weight limits for vehicles.
We can not facilitate more vehicles and people in our substandard
neighborhood. Please support our request.



Communication from Public

Name: James Mykytenko
Date Submitted: 10/18/2020 04:13 PM
Council File No: 17-1115

Comments for Public Posting: All substandard streets including those in Hollywoodland should
be excluded from tour bus operations. All the streets in
Hollywoodland are narrow, winding, substandard streets with a
weight limit exclusion for commercial vehicles over 6000 pounds
because they are unsafe for larger vehicles. This area is also a very
high fire severity zone at elevated risk for wildfire.
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Communication from Public

Janine Riveire
10/18/2020 04:28 PM
17-1115

I would like this comment to become part of the public record and
part of the deliberations on this proposed ordinance. Many, if not
most, streets in the Hollywood Hills were first developed in the
1920s and 1930s, and few have been updated or improved since
their original construction. Built to accommodate the few cars that
were in use at the time, these streets are now considered
substandard by the city, and in a grading system they created,
many are labeled "D" or "F." Any such streets that have posted
weight limits, whether or not they have not been enforced, should
also be included, as overweight vehicles compound the damage to
already substandard streets. In addition, many of these streets are
in or immediately adjacent to Very High Fire Severity Zones, and
sensitive ecological areas. Tour bus traffic on such narrow and
substandard streets also has created gridlock situations that made
it impossible for emergency vehicles to pass in cases of medical
emergency or fire, especially wildfire (when many trucks must
enter a neighborhood). The criteria to determine which streets will
be prohibited to tour buses of any size must include all such
streets. An example is to be found in areas adjacent to Griffith
Park, particularly in parts of Lake Hollywood Estates and in all
parts of Hollywoodland: Canyon Lake Dr., Mulholland, Durand,
DeRonda, Ledgewood, Hollyridge, N. Beachwood, Belden,
Rodgerton, Westshire and Woodshire. Thank you for your
attention to this matter.



